
New Soros funded industry out
to destroy Trump’s campaign
During a fundraiser in Philadelphia, President Barack Obama
said he was going to counter his Republican opponents in the
House, the Senate and in the States. “If they bring a knife to
the fight, we bring a gun. Because from what I understand,
folks in Philly like a good brawl. I’ve seen Eagles fans.”

People like George Soros know how to plan ahead to manufacture
mob violence masquerading as social movements. It worked like
a charm in Ferguson, Missouri, and laying the groundwork for
energizing the critical black turnout in 2016, courtesy of
BlackLivesMatter and others. BLM is also serving as a useful
vehicle  for  suppressing  the  Donald  Trump  for  President
phenomenon.  And  guess  what  group  is  helping  Soros,  the
Democratic Party and their support groups? “None other than
the mainstream news media including Fox News Channel. There’s
always a good guy and a bad guy in their simpleton coverage
and so the good guys are Black Lives Matter and the bad guys
are  Trump  supporters,”  said  political  strategist  Michael
Baker.

“While  no  one  died  as  a  result  of  Trump  appearances  and
speeches, the news media openly launched an attack on him in
order to portray him as a “Nazi,” a “fascist,” a “bully” and
other pejoratives. Meanwhile, Hillary Clinton — who’s being
investigated for a number of “actions” she took including
abandoning Americans in Libya who ended up dead — is being
portrayed as the voice of reason,” Baker also pointed out.

“George  Soros’  Moveon.org  anarchists,  along  with  Bernie
Sanders, Black Lives Matter, Occupy Wall Street, F**k the
Police, and typical Chicago-Style-Democrat-thug politics were
responsible for the riot in Chicago where Trump was to speak.
Many were carrying Mexican flags and wearing Muslims Hate
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Trump T-shirts. This is the second stage of planning to derail
Trump. Because Trump had to cancel the Chicago speech, these
gangsters will try this again and again,” said NewsWithViews
columnist Kelleigh Nelson

Recently  during  an  appearance  on  Univision,  the  Hispanic
television network, presidential hopeful Hillary Clinton said,
“I believe there are all kinds of underground movements and
efforts in our country that try to use violence or assert
beliefs that I find often lead to violence.” Clinton said that
before  outright  accusing  some  police  officers  of  being
terrorists. “I think that when you have police violence that
terrorized communities, that doesn’t show the respect that
you’re  supposed  to  have  from  respecting  people  in  your
authority, that can feel, also, terrorizing,” she said.

“It doesn’t take a Sherlock Holmes to discover that thugs from
Democratic Party-supporting unions, Black Lives Matter, Occupy
Wall Street, Code Pink and other progressive and socialist
organizations have planned to turn public opinion against the
GOP’s bad boy of politics, Donald Trump,” said former police
detective and military intelligence operative Sid Franes, who
is African American. “He may be the Republicans’ bad boy, but
at least he’s not the Democrats’ pathological liar or crime
lord,” he added.

While the Black Lives Matter movement (BLM) casts itself as a
spontaneous uprising born of inner city frustration, it is
just  the  latest  —  perhaps  more  dangerous  —  well-funded
communist/socialist organization to come down the pike. These
radical groups have been agitating against America for decades
and with few exceptions have been linked to the Democratic
Party. One of these groups’ biggest financiers is none other
than multi-billionaire George Soros.

Not long ago, the Occupy Wall Street movement was on the march
especially in New York City. Their actions — including violent
episodes — weren’t blamed on Trump, but on a terrible economy.



However, many of the same people involved then are involved
now and their anger and actions are blamed on Donald Trump.

These groups have provoked police killings and other violence,
lawlessness and unrest in minority communities throughout the
U.S. BLM appears to be exercising considerable leverage over
the Democratic Party, in part by pressuring and intimidating
Democratic  candidates  such  as  Hillary  Clinton  and  Bernie
Sanders (VT) into embracing their cause.

The movement could also assist President Obama’s exploitation
of  racial  divisions  in  society  beyond  his  final  term  in
office.

Exploiting blacks to promote Marxist revolution is an old
tactic. The late Larry Grathwohl, former FBI informant in the
Weather Underground, understood from personal experience how
white communists exploited blacks and other minority groups.
He said that Weather Underground terrorists Bill Ayers and
Bernardine Dohrn regarded Barack Obama, whose political career
they  sponsored,  as  a  tool—a  puppet—to  use  against  white
America. Obama’s legacy at home will certainly include more
racial division.

BLM launched in 2013 with a Twitter hashtag, BlackLivesMatter,
after neighborhood watchman George Zimmerman was acquitted in
the  Trayvon  Martin  killing.  Radical  Left  activists  Alicia
Garza, Patrisse Cullors and Opal Tometi claim credit for the
slogan and hashtag. Following the Michael Brown shooting in
August 2014, Dream Defenders, an organization led by Working
Families  Party(ACORN)  activist  and  Occupy  Wall  Street
anarchist Nelini Stamp, popularized the phrase “Hands Up–Don’t
Shoot!” which has since become BLM’s widely recognized slogan.

Garza, Cullors and Tometi all work for front groups of the
Freedom Road Socialist Organization (FRSO), one of the four
largest radical Left organizations in the country. The others
are the Communist Party USA (CPUSA), Democratic Socialists of



America  (DSA),  and  the  Committees  of  Correspondence  for
Democracy  and  Socialism  (CCDS).  Nelini  Stamp’s  ACORN—now
rebranded under a variety of different names—works with all
four  organizations,  and  Dream  Defenders  is  backed  by  the
Service Employees International Union (SEIU), the ACLU, the
Southern Poverty Law Center and others.

One of the few Trump defenders is Fox News Channel’s Judge
Jeanine Pirro (see video above) who stated on Saturday night:
“Since when if you state an opinion are you responsible for
someone’s reaction?” she asked. “Since when do you have the
right to interrupt my First Amendment right to listen to a
candidate for the highest office in the land?”

“This is America. Not the Soviet Union,” said Judge Jeanine.

“Your free speech, if it differs from mine, doesn’t mean that
you’re right and I’m wrong, and therefore I must be silenced.
But that is exactly what the left tried to do in Chicago last
night, and again moments ago in Kansas City to more than
25,000 who came to hear Donald Trump.”

Protesters, of course, have the right to dissent, said Judge
Jeanine. “But you cannot defend assault by arguing verbal
provocation,” she warned.
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